
HEAP/PIPP emergency services: 937-341-5000 ext. 903 

 

DP&L will not disconnect services until further notice. 

 

Vectren will not disconnect services through 3/31/2020 

 

The United Way of Greater Dayton (includes Greene County)- Dial 211 or call 937-225-3000. They can 
help makes ends meet. Gather food and shelter assistance, etc. Call and give specific information on 
what is needed and they will link you with services. 

 

 


